
Washington is still imposing decades-old restrictions on local 
broadcast stations that were put in place before the internet existed. 

Local TV and radio stations are not allowed to grow and compete 
on a level playing field against Big Tech, hurting our investment in 
local newsrooms and your community.

It’s time to modernize broadcast ownership rules and stop giving 
Big Tech the unfair advantage to control what you see and hear. 

Tell Washington:  
Let’s modernize FCC Ownership Rules Now

nab.org/ModernizeTheRules

Local broadcasting  
is your voice

Don’t Let Big Tech Companies Take It Away
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